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 March 30, 2011 
   

 
 «NAME1» «NAME2» 
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 «CITY» 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 Saint Paul Property Owner: 
 
 This is to inform you of a request for a variance from the sound level limitations as indicated in the 
 Saint Paul Noise Ordinance (Chapter 293 of the St. Paul Legislative Code). 
 
 A public hearing before the City Council on this variance request will be held on: 

 
Date: April 20, 2011 
Time: 5:30 p.m. 
Location:  3rd floor, City Hall Council Chambers 
 
Within fifteen (15) days of the mailing date on this notice, written comments or objections may 
be filed with the: City of Saint Paul, Department of Safety and Inspections, 375 Jackson Street, 
Suite 220, Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101-1806. 
 
Description of Variance: 
  
Noise Source: The Ordway Center for the Performing Arts has applied for a variance to present 
amplified live band music between 5:30 p.m. and 10:00 p.m. on June 16, 23, & 30, July 7, 14, 21, & 
28, and August 4 & 11, 2011. 
 
Location:  Landmark Plaza, on Market Street between 5th Street W. and 6th Street W. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 651-266-1908, or e-mail me at 
Mark.Kaisersatt@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 
 

  
 
  
  
 Mark Kaisersatt 
 Environmental Health Specialist 
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Enclosed is the Sound Variance Notice for the Ordway Center For The Performing Arts, to be 

held in Landmark Plaza, on Market Street between 5
th

 Street W. and 6
th

 Street W. 

 

Also enclosed is a dog license application form.  All dogs living within the City of Saint Paul 

limits are required by City Ordinance to be licensed.  If you have an unlicensed dog living in 

the area of Landmark Plaza, please use this application to obtain a license tag. 

 

If you have more than three dogs, contact the Animal Control Center at 651-266-1100 to get an 

application for an additional permit. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact our Office at 651-266-8989. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Karen Olson 

City of Saint Paul, DSI 

Office Assistant IV 

 


